
St. Cecilia’s Public School 

‘Letter to the Prime Minister’ 

 

Swachh Bharat Abhiyan has been a great success in our country. In the month of 

October, 2019 the Editorial Club of St. Cecilia’s Public School organized an activity 

wherein students of senior wing wrote a letter addressing the Prime minister of 

India.  

Students gave their valuable and insightful suggestions on improving the 

implementation of Swachh Bharat Abhiyan. Some students chose to simply 

appreciate the effort behind the success of the campaign.  

It was over-whelming to see active participation and involvement of students in 

matters related to the welfare of people in the country. The letters showed their 

awareness and sense of responsibility towards their country, society and 

surroundings.    


